SILA INTERNATIONAL BAPTIST CHURCH

คริสตจักรศิลาสากลแบ๊บติสต์

Edition: January 2025

LOVE GOD, LOVE THE CHURCH AND LOVE OTHERS.

Sunday Worship



We are averaging 53 in church each Sunday.



Nat will now help serve as worship leader.



We have so many children that we must have 2 classes.



All children come to church early to learn about Jesus.



We enjoy fellowship at lunch time in the worship room.



These boys want to play guitar and drums in the worship.

New Members



Rifle received a baptism certificate.



3 couples took the new membership class covenant.



Pete received a baptism certificate.



We gladly welcomed 6 new members.

Training up Children



Daeng will teach children in OCC project in February.



Children cleaned the area of our future auditorium.



Most students go to our church. It was children's day.



Children planted flowers in front of our church.

Construction



We signed a contract to renovate the upstairs.



Our members thank God for His plan and provision.



We will have 3 bedrooms and 2 bathrooms.



The stairs and all the rooms will be done before March 8.

Future Plan



This Christian contractor is ready to build the auditorium.



Children are hoping to have a swimming pool here.



We will visit the children's parents in this village.



Ian installed baseboards in the worship room.

Prayer Requests:

- 1. Raise money to finish property renovations. (ANSWERED!)
- 2. Raise money to build an auditorium.
- 3. Reach many with our Christmas outreach. (ANSWERED!)
- 4. For Khon Kaen to be receptive to the Gospel.

From the Pastor:

God is Moving - Will You Join Us?

January has been an incredible month at SIBC! We are seeing God move in powerful ways, and momentum is growing. Attendance has reached a record 63 people, with an average of 53 each week. Our meeting space is overflowing, and many are close to making the most important decision – to follow Christ.

Expanding for Growth

By God's grace, we have raised the funds to renovate the second floor, and work is already underway! Once completed, this expansion will free space for a children's room and a dedicated music room for students learning guitar and drums. It will also provide much-needed storage for ministry materials. Your support has made this possible – thank you!

Lives Are Being Changed!

This month, we celebrated two baptisms and welcomed six new members eager to serve. Soon, we will begin salvation and discipleship classes alongside our Operation Christmas Child outreach. Many children will hear the gospel, and we are preparing to reach their families as well. Pray that entire households will come to know Christ!

A Personal Appeal for Support

In March, my family and I will travel to the U.S. to reconnect with many of you and meet new partners in the gospel. We need **financial support** for flights, lodging, food, and travel expenses.

Would you consider making a donation to help make this trip possible? Every gift brings us closer to sharing the incredible work God is doing.

Thank you for your prayers, generosity, and faithfulness!

Your servant in Christ, Curt Mathis



How to give to Thailand Missions

*All donations are tax-deductible.

GIVE BY CHECK:

- 1. Make check to: Narrow Road Gospel Ministry Inc.
- 2. In the memo section write: Thailand Missions
- 3. Mail to

Narrow Road Gospel Ministry Inc.

3543 Tree Lane

Kingwood, Texas 77339

GIVE via either QR code:

Scan either QR code and follow the prompts.





Zeffy

PayPal

Sponsoring Church



If you have any questions you can contact Pat Cammarata at:

Kingwood First Baptist Church 3500 Woodland Hills Drive Kingwood, Texas 77339

Personal contact information

Curt Mathis 445 M1 Tambon Sila, Muang Khon Kaen Khon Kaen, Thailand 40000

Phone: +66 65-226-1073 or (Skype) 832-548-4973

Email: silainterbc@gmail.com Facebook: @SIBCKhonKaen Website: www.silainterbc.com



Website